
 

 
San Diego Chapter of the Sons of the American Revolution 

February 19, 2022 Activities 

With COVID apparently easing we have scheduled a full year of monthly meetings that are 

entertaining and informative.  The San Diego Compatriots gathered for our February meeting at 

Mimi's in Mission Valley and enjoyed catching up with friends and meeting newer members and 

guests.  

 
With the lead up to our country's 250th anniversary in four years 

we will have regular presentations on the Revolutionary War era 

including detailed presentations on historical everts of the time. 

Compatriot Duncan Campbell gave an excellent presentation on 

the battle of Lexington and Concord complete with maps of the 

area that showed the positions and movements of the forces.  

 

 

Our guest at the meeting, Tyler Jones, provided Zoom support 

as well as the introduction of our guest speaker Les Reading (via 

Zoom). 

Les has spent a lifetime working with the homeless and devising 

effective programs to address this vexing issue. He has a unique 

perspective that is not often heard especially his dealings with 

various government agencies. His clarity of thought was quite 

remarkable and refreshing. 

 

 

 

Color Guard 

 

 
 

In addition to presenting the Colors at our monthly meeting, 

our Color Guard participated in the Huntington Beach 

Reenactment weekend sponsored by the Huntington Beach 

Historical Society. Duncan and Carolyn Campbell set up a 

booth for the San Diego SAR along with the Eagle Chapter 

which represents the Fallbrook and Temecula communities. 
 

  



 

Join us at the next meeting. 

March 19, 2022 

Mimi’s in Mission Valley 

 


